
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

15. MANNING PLACE/WILDBERRY STREET:  PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting its approval to consult with the community on the renewal of 

dish channels in Manning Place and Wildberry Street. 
 
 The Board resolved that the publicity/concept plan be approved for consultation. 
 
 


